
 

 
 

 

 

September 1, 2015 

 

To:  NHTSA 

  Via the Portal 

 

From:  FCA US LLC 

 

Re:  Safety Follow-Up Notification 

 

During the month of August 2015, FCA US LLC mailed safety follow-up 

recall notifications to the owners of incomplete vehicles involved in the 

following recalls: 

 

FCA US LLC #  NHTSA #  Mail Date 

 

 P25  14V-234  8/7/15 

 P76  14V-800  8/7/15 

 P61  14V-631  8/14-28/15 

 P78  14V-770  8/14-28/15 

 R40  15V-461  8/14-28/15 


